PEDORTHIC FOOTCARE ASSOCIATION

2/27/2015

Rob Sobel, C. Ped
Pedorthic Footcare Association

Letter to Youth Sports Safety Alliance Call to Action

The Pedorthic Footcare Association (PFA) is the organization representing credentialed
Pedorthists. Pedorthists have a strong history of working with athletes once injured, but more
importantly work with athletes to prevent injuries which could become chronic and or disabling.

PFA was glad to learn about the Youth Sports Safety Alliance and the Call to Action. We
are excited about participating and look forward to contributing all we can to ensure the safety
of our young athletes. Thank you for providing us the opportunity to participate in this great
program.

Sincerely,

[ 5%

Rob Sobel, C. Ped
PFA President
Pedorthic Footcare Association
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